
Notice: Temperature Scree,ning Required for All Applicants at July 2020 NC Bar Exam 

In accordance with recommendations from public health officials, the Board has revised the 
requirements for the July 2020 North Carolina bar examination. All applicants will have their 
temperature screened during the check-in process for the July 2020 North Carolina bar 
examination. If an applicant has a temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher, the applicant may 
request to wait ten (10) minutes and be re-screened. If an applicant has a temperature of 

100.4 degrees or higher when re-screened, the applicant will not be permitted entry into the 

examination. 


